
JUNE 2025 

Belleair Women’s Republican 
Club will have not one but two 
speakers at its June 6 meeting 
and luncheon. Taking the podium 
will be State Committeewoman 
Pam McAloon and Dunedin 
Councilor Rob Walker. Each will 
have interesting insight to share, 
and both will also participate in 
the installation of BWRC officers 
for the coming biennium. 
 

Speaking first will be Pam McAloon, 
who is currently serving as State 
Committeewoman for the Pinellas 
County Republican Party. In that 
role,  she represents the County   
on the State of Florida Republican    
Executive Committee, attending 
RPOF meetings and participating 
in its decisions about the direction 
of the Party in Florida.  
 

Other duties include helping  
develop a strong and  informed 
Republican Party in Florida, 
helping secure the election of 
GOP candidates, supporting GOP 
principles, encouraging able and 
qualified Republicans to seek 
office and helping regulate the use 

of the name “Republican” by clubs 
and other organizations through 
a formal chartering process.  
 

In addition, Pam is president of 
Pinellas Federated Republican 
Women’s Club and is a member 
of BWRC. Previously, she served 
as secretary and then vice chair 
of the Pinellas County GOP and 
was secretary and then president 
of the North Pinellas Republican 
Club. A former registered nurse, 
she first became involved in politics 
in 1998 when Jeb Bush was running 
for governor, joining the Pinellas 
County Republican Executive 
Committee that same year, 
thereby becoming a precinct 
committeewoman. 
 

Speaking second will be Rob 
Walker, a sustaining member of 
BWRC and a City of Dunedin 
Commissioner, Seat 2. He was 
first elected in 2022 and is    
currently running for a second 
term. Rob has served on several 
community and academic boards 
and is currently community service 
coordinator for Dunedin North 

Rotary and is also Dunedin Boat 
Club city liaison. Other community 
affiliations include the Elks Club and 
the VFW, where he is a lifetime 
member. Additionally, Rob, a former 
Navy commander, is a US Coast 
Guard licensed captain with the 
Caladesi Connection Ferry serving 
Honeymoon and Caladesi islands, 
where he has worked closely with 
the Pinellas Sheriff’s Office, the Florida 
Fish and Wildlife Conservation   
Commission and the Florida State 
Parks Department to advocate 
for safe boat operation and to 
protect the environment. He is 
founder and owner of a small 
business with previous corporate 
experience in project management, 
marketing, communication and 
public relations. 
 

The June 6 luncheon will be held 
at Belleair Country Club, 1 Country 
Club Lane, Belleair. Check-in begins 
at 11:30 am, with lunch served at 
noon. Cost to attend is $38 with  
reservations and payment due 
Thursday, May 22. Mail checks to 
BWRC at P.O. Box 1117, 850 E. Lime 
Street, Tarpon Springs, FL 34688. 
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JUNE MEETING  
INFORMATION 

 

 
Friday, June 6 

 

Belleair Country Club 
1 Country Club Lane  
Belleair, FL 33756 

 
Luncheon Fee: $38 

 
Registration & networking  

begin at 11:30am. 
 

Event begins 
at 12 pm. 

 
To RSVP: 

A $38 check made payable to 
BWRC or electronic payment 

is due by May 22. 
 

Mail check to: 
BWRC 

P.O. Box 1117 
850 E. Lime Street 

Tarpon Springs, FL 34688 
 

Scan this code to pay with Zelle 
or send via Zelle bank transfer to  

bellemessages25@gmailcom. 
 
 

 
 

 
Alternate meal must be  

Requested with your RSVP. 
 

No substitutions may be made 
the day of the luncheon. 

 

Reservations and  
advance payment required. 

Please, no walk-ins. 

JUNE MENU 
INFORMATION 

ON 
Salad w/ Greens, Almonds,  

Cranberries, and Feta Cheese  
w/ Balsamic Vinaigrette 

 
++++ 

 
Chicken Marsala 

w/ Parsley New Potatoes  
& Vegetable Mixed Medley 

 

 
++++ 

 
Rolls & Butter 

 
+++ 

 
Chocolate Cake 

 
+++ 

 
ALTERNATE VEGETARIAN PLATE 

 
Butternut Squash Ravioli w/ Cream 
Sauce & Vegetable Mixed Medley 

 
BWRC is privileged to host meetings and   
social events at Belleair Country Club.    
Members and guests must comply with 
BCC's dress and conduct code. Dresses, 
skirts, blouses, dress slacks and pant-
suits are     appropriate for women. Men 
must wear shirts with sleeves and remove 
caps in the dining room. Blue jeans are 
not permitted. 
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BWRC OFFICERS 
 

President 
Dianne Blum 

 
First Vice President 

Sara Mollo 
 

Second Vice President 
Claudia Walker 

 
Treasurers 

Jessica Reed 
Louise Davis 

 
Hospitality 

Candace Gardner 
 

Ways & Means 
Corinne Steinhardt 

 
Communications 
Claudia Thomas 

 

Corresponding  
Secretaries 

Kassy Brewer 
Alyssa Palonis 

 

Recording Secretary 
Carol Abernathy 

 

Historian 
Deb Walker 

 

Chaplain 
Patricia Wagner 

 

Past President 
Deb Walker 

 

Parliamentarian 
Renatta Cochran 

FROM THE 
BWRC  

PRESIDENT 
Words cannot adequately describe the experience I have 

had as president of BWRC. When the previous president   

resigned and I was asked if I would take over as president, I 

was fearful I could not handle the job as well as previous 

presidents. They are a hard act to follow. I made my share of 

mistakes and was pleasantly surprised at how suppor#ve, 

welcoming and pa#ent our club members have been. I am 

so grateful for your support and understanding, and I owe all 

of you a hear$elt thank you. 

 

Some members of the previous BWRC board resigned when 

the club’s leadership changed. I decided it was #me to ask 

some of younger BWRC  members to par#cipate on the 

board. Members who had served on the board for many 

years became mentors to the new board, and new board 

members taught some wonderful lessons to the seasoned 

members. The new board was amazing; they were extremely 

helpful and suppor#ve. The most pleasant surprise and     

reward for me has been the comradery and friendship that 

developed. We became friends, and I became protec#ve of 

this board and realized how much each board member 

meant to me.  

 

I will never forget this part of my life and will always remember 

what a great experience this has been. Thank you to the 

club’s members and the execu#ve commi*ee for all you 

have done to keep this club great and for contribu#ng to this 

great personal experience. 

   

Dianne BlumDianne BlumDianne BlumDianne Blum 
BWRC President 
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PAID ADVERTISEMENT  
PUBLICATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT BY BELLEAIR WOMEN’S REPUBLICAN CLUB. 


